
May 16, 2021 – Art Award 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Congratulations to Pendleton High School senior MacElle Kirsch.  MacElle 
recently won the 2021 Congressional District Art Award.  As a result, her piece, 
North American Bobcat in the Snow, will be on display in the Capitol Building in 
Washington DC for one year.  A special thank you to MacElle’s teacher, Alice 
Thomas. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


